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We acknowledge that we reside on the traditional unceded traditional territories of the Katzie, Kwantlen, 

Semiahmoo and Matsqui First Nations. 

Welcome Back to Fort Langley Elementary! 

Dear Fort Langley Elementary Families, 

Welcome back to a new and exciting school year at Fort Langley Elementary! We hope you had a 

wonderful summer filled with fun, relaxation, and memorable moments with family and friends. As we 

embark on this new academic journey together, we are thrilled to see our returning students and extend 

a warm welcome to all our new families joining us this year. 

A Year of Growth and Discovery 

This year promises to be one of growth, discovery, and endless possibilities. Our dedicated team of 

educators has been working tirelessly to prepare engaging and enriching learning experiences that will 

inspire and challenge our students. As Albert Einstein once said, “Education is not the learning of facts, 

but the training of the mind to think.” We are committed to fostering a nurturing and inclusive 

environment where every child feels valued, supported, and encouraged to reach their full potential. 

Building Stronger Connections 

At Fort Langley Elementary, we believe that strong connections between home and school are essential 

for student success. We encourage you to stay involved and engaged in your child’s education by 



participating in school events, volunteering, and maintaining open communication with teachers and 

staff. Together, we can create a vibrant and supportive community that empowers our students to thrive.  

Our Mission 

At Fort Langley Elementary, we are proud to be an inclusive and caring community of learners, devoted 

to the journey of becoming responsible citizens. This mission guides everything we do and inspires us to 

create a supportive and enriching environment for all our students. 

Looking Ahead 

As we look ahead to the new school year, we are filled with optimism and excitement for the journey 

that lies ahead. We are thrilled to announce the kickoff of our annual Terry Fox Foundation fundraising 

campaign. This important event will begin with a special assembly on Monday, September 16th, where 

students will learn about Terry Fox’s inspiring legacy and the impact of their contributions. The campaign 

will culminate in an exciting extravaganza and run on Friday, September 20th. We encourage all students 

and families to participate and support this meaningful cause. 

Thank you for being a part of the Fort Langley Elementary family. We look forward to seeing you soon 

and wish you a fantastic start to the school year! 

Warmest regards, 

Logan Kitteringham 

Principal, Fort Langley Elementary 

The Return Schedule/Plan 

Students return to our building on the morning of Tuesday, September 3rd. For the first week back, 

students will return to their last year’s teacher (if possible). New students will report to our library for a 

special orientation.  

Schedule for First Day – Tuesday, Sept 3rd (Students in class for 85 minutes): 

• 8:20 AM: Warning Bell 

• 8:25 AM: Classes Begin/Attendance 

• 10:00 AM: Student Dismissal 

On the first day of school: 

• New students should report to the library where they will have an introduction to the school. For 

Wednesday, these students will be assigned to a class based on which grade they were in last 

year. 

• Kindergarten students will follow the Gradual Entry schedule that was sent out separately. This 

schedule will begin on Wednesday, Sept 4th. 

• Grade 1-7 students: students will go to their previous teacher (please see info below) 



• Students/families should report to the appropriate and designated exterior classroom door.  

Teacher Last Year | Teacher and Room # for Sept 3rd and 4th: 

• Van Kreuningen (Grade 6) | Van Kreuningen Room #46 

• Beere (Grade 5 & 6) | Beere #38 

• Nelson (Grade 4 & 5) | Nelson #47 

• Davidson (Grade 4 & 5) | Davidson #36 

• Stickney (Grade 3 & 4) | Stickney #48 

• Flowers (Grade 3) | Nast #45  

• Van Dooyeweert (Grade 2) | Van Dooyeweert #4 

• Hawley (K) | Hawley #44 

• Lowdermilk (Grade 1-2) | Lowdermilk #8 

• Bendo (K) | Hawley #44  

• St. Pierre (K) | St. Pierre #29 (Sept 3rd) & O’ Neill #27 (Sept 4th) 

• Harder (Grade 1) | Harder #2 

• Taleon (Grade 2) | Taleon #28 

• Epp (Grade 3 & 4) | Miller #26 

• New Students | Evans/Batten/Housley/Kitteringham-Library 

Wednesday, Sept 4th (Full day for students 8:20 AM – 2:08 PM): Until new classes are official formed, 

students will continue to report to the teacher/classroom they had last year. 

Thursday, September 5th (Full day for students 8:20 AM – 2:08 PM) - Transitioning Students to 

Tentative New Classes: Students report to the same classroom/teacher as Tuesday and Wednesday. At 

some point before recess, teachers will help transition students to their new tentative classes with the 

assistance of non-enrolling staff, Kitteringham, and SEAs. Students will be in their new tentative 

classrooms for the bulk of September 5th but will finish their day back in their original classroom from 

last year for dismissal. Kitteringham will go on the PA around 2 PM and students will be instructed to go 

back to their original classroom so parents can successfully pick up their children. The intention is to 

have a familiar face (teacher from last year) at the exterior classroom door at dismissal to help answer 

questions and facilitate the transition. Students will report to their new tentative classroom starting 

Friday, September 6th.  

***PLEASE NOTE THAT CLASSES ARE ONLY TENTATIVE DURING THE FIRST FEW WEEKS AND MANY 

THINGS CAN CHANGE OR ALTER  OUR SCHOOL'S GRID AND STUDENT PLACEMENTS*** 



 

 



 



 



 



 

 



PAC Welcome Back Coffee for FLE Parents/Guardians & K Playdate-

Tuesday September 3rd (8:00am - 10:00am) 

 

Our amazing PAC is back at it in the form of providing much needed coffee for families to enjoy on the 

first day back, as well as offering up an opportunity for new kindergarten kids and families to get to know 

each other out on our playground. Be sure to stop by and grab a coffee when you drop your kiddo off on 

Tuesday morning.  

 



 

1 - PAC President, Sam Borland, will be sending out some more detailed info over the coming days.  

 



FLE Terry Fox Fundraising Campaign and Run/Extravaganza  

 

2 - Our fundraising campaign will kickoff on September 16th and our run will happen on Friday September 20th.  

 



 

 



 

Parent Consent Request   

Each year, Langley Schools asks families to complete a set of parent consent forms for their child. These 

consent forms are required by our schools to ensure the health, safety, and security of all students. 

Langley Schools uses a secure web form to collect this information. Beginning mid-September, please 

watch for an email request (subject Parent Consent Request) that contains one link for you to submit 

consents for all children in your family attending any Langley School. If your email address or contact 

information has changed, please call your school to correct it in our files. If you have not received an 

email regarding Parent Consent Request by the end of the month or have any questions/concerns, please 

contact your school administrator.   

 



SchoolMessenger in the Langley School District  

The Langley School District uses a notification system called SchoolMessenger to communicate 

information to families. As we welcome our new families to our schools, some parents/guardians may 

receive a text message notifying them about SchoolMessenger. For more information about the system 

and how to opt-in to receive text messages, visit the District webpage here.  

Cell Phone Restrictions  

 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/district-board-news/view/schoolmessenger-notification-system-in-langley-schools-2/


 



 



On the Horizon 

 



 

FLE Meet the Teacher Night has been scheduled for Thursday, September 26th, from 5:00-6:00 PM. 

Please note that our kindergarten teachers (Ms. Bendo and Ms. St. Pierre) will not be available this 

evening as they have already conducted introductory transitioning meetings with their families.  
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